
Every October, along with our stewardship campaign, the clergy and 
staff begin preparing the coming year’s operating budget. Your pledge is 
important to this process.

•	 A pledge tells us your financial intent over the coming year. 
In large part, we base our budget for the coming year on the 
pledges we receive.

•	 If you already give, it is important to us that you make a pledge 
as well, so that we can add your planned giving to the budget.

•	 This helps us effectively plan our operating costs for the 
coming year, including Sunday worship, our various Sunday/
weekday offerings, and administrative costs that support our 
mission seven days a week.

•	 If you have any questions, please contact us in the church       
office at church@stmarks-houston.org or 713.664.3466.

•	 Mail the pledge form to the Church Office.
•	 Place your pledge form in the offering plate on Sunday. 
•	 Use the pledge form QR code posted around the church. 
•	 Visit our website and click on the ‘Stewardship 2026’ tab. 

Follow the links for the pledge form.

Thank you for your support!

All. Together.
Stewardship 2026

The Importance of a Stewardship Pledge

How to Turn In Your Pledge


